
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 21st October, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

PE 

In PE, we finished our hockey learning with mini-matches. The children really enjoyed 

putting their skills into practise and playing against each other. As you can imagine, some of 

the children were very passionate! Once they learned to not intercept the ball from their own 

teammates, they all played brilliantly, with only one own-goal! St. Andrew were the overall 

match winners. Congratulations, St. Andrew.  

English  

This week with Miss Courtney, we finished reading The Finger Eater. The children really 

enjoyed the story ending where Ulf was given a piece of his own medicine and lost his teeth. 

They wrote diary entries as characters from the book and completed a book review to end 

our unit of work.  

Maths 

In maths, the children completed end of unit assessments for place value and addition and 

subtraction. On Tuesday, the children learnt all about Roman numerals.  

Art 

On Tuesday, we created chariot racing water colour pictures. The children worked really 

hard and their pictures look fabulous!  

 
On Wednesday, Year Four made mosaic pictures using card and PVA glue. These will be 

sent home soon for you to keep.  



 

 

Year Four Roman Day 

Just a reminder that Roman Day for Year Four is Tuesday 12th November. They are 

welcome come into school wearing Roman inspired costumes for the day.  

Junk Modelling   

After the break, Year Four will be completing some junk modelling with Miss Courtney to 

accompany our new English unit. Please could each child collect some junk over the 

holidays, and bring it into class on Monday 4th November? Things like boxes, milk bottle tops 

and kitchen rolls would be very helpful.  

Fun day! 

The children had a much-needed and well-deserved fun day on Thursday. They played ball 

games, created 2D and 3D art and watched a movie with popcorn and biscuits! 😊 

 

Have a happy half-term! 

From all of the Year Four team 😊   

 



  


